
Attention ISMS and HS parent(s)/guardian(s):

Registration for the NLSD’s Summer School Program will be opening on April 1, 2022. This year’s
program will offer both remedial and enrichment opportunities, as well as online courses through Rural
Virtual Academy. Classes and enrichment opportunities will run throughout the summer. We have
included links to the Summer School Program and Rural Virtual Academy Courses, so families can start
to prepare for the summer. Keep an eye out for all of the summer school registration information, which
will be sent out on Monday, March 21st.

Summer School Program

RVA ISMS Summer School Courses

RVA HS Summer School Courses

Mrs. Jennifer Bruce, Associate Principal

Pupil nondiscrimination statement:
It is the policy of the School District of New London that no person may be denied admission to any public school or be denied participation in,
be denied the benefits of, or be discriminated against in any curricular, extracurricular, pupil services, recreational or other program or activity
because of the person’s sex, color, race, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation or
physical, mental, emotional or learning disability.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/18xro8sLnFABElFzwgNl46dX97WVe9Q3H1WqC-heLOXQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LVL_ROWmkl-HT0IWr-8BIVEG2m6JrWXaPcL929F9C-E/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1INcuE1in_Ay3KkabgBbf-vrftgGJGdmzLbMEULPbqhA/edit?usp=sharing

